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29 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
After the Easter break, our ESP schedule will change.  In the final school weeks, Tuesday nights 
will be dedicated to English ESPs and Wednesday nights will be set aside for Maths ESPs as 
detailed below.  Some students will be specifically invited to attend these sessions but regardless, 
all students will have been assigned self-study work on Google Classroom on these nights that 
they should complete in order to support their revision. 
 
English   3pm - 4pm: Tuesday 18 and 25 April and Tuesday 2 and 9 May 
 
Maths     3pm - 4pm: Wednesday 19 and 26 April and Wednesday 3 and 10 May 
 
On the remaining nights, other subject areas may invite specific students to work with them in 
departments according to their needs.   
 
At this stage, we would also encourage our students to be proactively speaking to their teachers 
and seeking out support where they feel it would benefit them.  If they do need additional help, 
then please encourage them to speak to their class teachers as they are welcome to attend 
sessions for support, even if they are not specifically invited.   
 
For students that have been specifically invited, the ESPs are compulsory and we would 
appreciate your support in reminding them to attend.  The invitations will be sent in advance via 
email with the date, room number and member of staff.  If you have any questions or your son or 
daughter is unable to attend.  Then please contact their class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs A Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 


